
News story: Update on the Nancy Glen
investigation

The MAIB has now completed its review of the data obtained from
last week’s underwater surveys of the wreck of FV Nancy Glen. From
this, and other evidence collected, we now know enough about the
circumstances of the accident for us to complete our investigation,
and we do not intend to recover the wreck. Our thoughts are with
the families of Duncan MacDougall and Przemek Krawczyk who have
been informed of the decision.
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